
  

 

Minnesota Main Street COVID Relief Grants 

to Begin Accepting Applications September 20th 

Minnesota Department of Employment and Economic Development (DEED) will 

begin accepting applications for the Main Street COVID Relief Grants Program 

on September 20, 2021, closing September 30, 2021. A total of $64.2 million is 

available in grants for Minnesota owned and operated businesses which can 

demonstrate financial hardship due to COVID.  This includes for-profit, and 

non-profit organizations which earn revenue in ways similar to a business, with 

primary operations located in Minnesota. 

Grant amounts are based on the number of full-time equivalent employees 

ranging between $10,000 - $25,000.  Applicants which have not received 

assistance through previous relief programs will be prioritized for 

consideration. Grant funds received by individual businesses shall be used for 

working capital to support payroll expenses, rent, mortgage payments, utility 

bills, and other similar expenses that occur or have occurred since March 12, 

2020, in the regular course of business. These are grants and no repayment 

will be required. 

https://redwoodcounty-mn.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fbc3cd469e5f753756096fd34&id=d0b0bf913f&e=6f4f0454b3


 

 

Organizations interested in learning more are encouraged to review the press 

release and the Minnesota Main Street COVID Relief Grants site to view eligibility, 

application details, and FAQ's.   

 

The Redwood County EDA is not administering the Main Street COVID Relief 

Grants program, however are available to facilitate questions. Contact Briana 

Mumme, Economic Development Coordinator at (507) 637-7077 or 

briana_m@co.redwood.mn.us.  

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 
 

 

 

Thanks for signing up to receive email notices from Redwood County! 

 

Redwood County EDA mailing address is: 

Redwood County Government Center 

PO Box 322  Redwood Falls, MN 56283 

Office: (507) 637-1122 Email: briana_m@co.redwood.mn.us 

 

My apologies if you have received this email in duplication 

   

  

 

Please consider forwarding this information to those you believe would be interested! 
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